
5KZ Meeting Sunday 24th February 2019 
 

On Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 11:25 AM Cr Rowena Abbey <Rowena.Abbey@yass.nsw.gov.au> wrote: 

William, 
 
Thank you for your email  
 
I was concerned that at the meeting there seemed to be a lot of misinformation that had been 
provided to the community, that meant that when I arrived it was a very unfriendly group to say the 
least. Several people  even came up to me to tell me I was “brave“ to even come to the meeting. 
 
I can only assume that some of this misinformation had been provided by your group. 
 
After correcting quite a bit of this misinformation, I felt that many in the room were more comfortable 
with what council was doing, including working with ratepayers and locals on what this area should 
look like in the future. 
 
As council has advised you and your group, on several occasions, that consultation and discussion 
will take place in a couple of years time, after the Murrumbateman and Yass master plans have been 
completed. 
 
I have also had several emails thanking me for alleviating some of the fears and anxiety that had 
been created in the community. 
 
I have cc council so your email is noted. 

Kind regards, 
 
Rowena Abbey 
Mayor 
Yass Valley Council 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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Working Together for our Community 
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